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Africa Trade - SRX Service Update – Schedule amendments to improve schedule 
reliability 
 
 
 

Dear Valued ONE Customer, 
 

To counter the berthing delays experienced on our South Africa Rainbow Express service 
(SRX) and provide you with a stable and reliable product, the following proforma schedule 
changes will be implemented: 

• Cape Town Southbound call has been structurally removed. Cape Town cargo from 
Europe will be discharged during the Northbound call 

• Coega Northbound call has been withdrawn to provide flexibility between Durban and 
Cape Town. Port Elizabeth exports will be accommodated on the Coega import call.  

• The Algeciras Northbound call has been structurally removed to protect the transit time 
from Cape Town to Europe main ports 

• Starting from M/V Santa Ursula v.215S, Rotterdam import and export calls are 
combined to improve throughput and overall operational performance.    

 

Changes will be implemented with immediate effect.  

For detailed schedules and transit times, please refer to our website https://www.one-
line.com/. 
 

Thank you for your understanding in this regard.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
ONE Global Liner Management Division 


